
From: "catchtherain nwm" <catchtherain.nwm@gmail.com>
To: "J.P SINGH DEPUTY SECRETARY" <jp.singh22@nic.in>
Sent: Wednesday, September 30, 2020 6:50:08 AM
Subject: Fwd: Practice of Rain Water Harvesting under National Water Mission

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Indian Railway Finance Corporation Ltd<admn@irfc.nic.in>
Date: Tue, 29 Sep 2020 at 01:05
Subject: Practice of Rain Water Harvesting under National Water Mission
To: G. Asok Kumar <md.nwm@gov.in>, <catchtherain.nwm@gmail.com>

Sir,
    Indian Railway Finance Corporation Ltd is a PSU under Ministry of Railways located at Lodi
Road New Delhi. IRFC has a limited manpower around 25nos and office space situated at NBCC
Building Lodi Road New Delhi. IRFC is one of the occupant at NBCC Building and NBCC looks
after maintenance & security of the building. Therefore, NBCC has jurisdiction to control
maintenance & Garden related activities and IRFC doesnt have substantial built up area where
Rain water harvesting facility can be taken up. But, we will ensure that  Rain water harvesting
facility will be taken as & when available of Surplus Land.
This is for kind information.

For & On Behalf of
HR / Administration Section
Indian Railway Finance Corporation Ltd.
A CPSE under Ministry of Railways
NBCC Place, East Tower, UG Floor,
Pragati Vihar, Lodhi Road,
New Delhi - 110003
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